
GOP proposes shortening 2016
primary season
By S.V. Date, NPR

A year after losing the popular vote for the fifth time in the
last  six  presidential  elections,  the  Republican  Party  has
crafted a series of rules tweaks designed to regain control of
—  and  dramatically  shorten  —  its  presidential  nominating
process.

The subcommittee charged with looking for fixes has approved
five proposed changes for review by the Republican National
Committee’s rules committee at its January meeting. The full
RNC would then need to pass the changes by a three-quarters
supermajority.

February 2016 would be set aside for the traditional early
states: Iowa, New Hampshire, South Carolina and Nevada. The
other states could start as soon as March 1, but could not
hold winner-take-all contests before March 15. Larger states
that violate either of those rules would lose all but nine of
their  delegates  to  the  summer  nominating  convention,  not
counting their three RNC members who are automatic delegates.
Smaller states would lose two-thirds of their delegates, not
including the three RNC members.
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